

When you feel dog tired at night, it may be because you've growled all day long. Author Unknown

Terry Sullivan, President and CEO of Cancer Care Ontario to Visit WRH

A Town Hall meeting will be held on Friday May 1, 2009 from 2:30 pm to 3:30 pm in the Met Auditorium—video-conferenced to the Chrysler Auditorium at Malden Park. Mr. Sullivan will provide an update/status report and answer questions on the **Ontario Cancer Plan**. Everyone is welcome.

Notice to All Shuttle Riders

Please be aware that we are in the process of expanding the SWT parking shuttle lot. <u>Effective</u>, <u>May 4, 2009</u> all parking for shuttle riders will be at the SWT Lot — 1591 Kildare. The GM Lot will no longer be available and the shuttle will no longer make trips to the GM Lot. This will make for a more efficient and timely shuttle service for staff, visitors and patients.

All Canadian Wine Championship Tasting to be Held May 14th

The WRH Foundation will host a unique **Wine Tasting** Event on May 14th, 2009 at the Caboto Club. Attendees will enjoy tasting a sample of some of the over 750 bottles of Wine that were submitted by Wineries in British Columbia, Ontario, Nova Scotia, Quebec and the Artic to the Ontario Wine Tasting Championships. Tickets are only \$30 and \$25 for groups of 8 or more. For more information, contact Danielle Ramsten at ext. 52656.

Nurses—You Can't Live Without Us!

The 2009 **Nurses Week** will be celebrated May 11th to 15th. Activities start early with the Nursing Excellence Awards evening on Wednesday, **May 6, 2009** at the Caboto Club. Tickets are \$20 and can be purchased at the Public Affairs/Foundation office (ext. 52005) at Met Campus or by contacting Sandra Shearme (ext. 72385) or Gillian Koolen (ext. 73154) at Western Campus / Malden Park.

Magazines Needed

Magazines are needed for the **Volunteer Book Bus** service that distributes magazines, books and playing cards to patients and Waiting Areas at Met Campus. Drop offs can be made at the Volunteer Office at Met Campus located on the First Floor, Room 1413 (near the Lab). Please—current magazines only. Reader's Digest and Sports Magazines are especially needed. For more info, call Renee Hopes ext. 52343.

AIREC on the Move!

Effective May 7th, 2009, the AIREC (Acute Injuries Rehabilitation Evaluation Centre) will be relocated to the 1st floor of the East Wing Building at the Western Campus.

Did you know?

GO SPITS GO! - Windsor Regional Hospital Staff are invited to show their support for the home team on Wednesday, April 29th, 2009 by wearing the Spitfire colours - Blue, Red and White or donning their favourite Spitfire gear. The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.

Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.